
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−2822/1dn
MES:bjk&lmk:jf

June 12, 2007

Representative Friske:

I believe that this bill meets your intent.  You may wish to have it reviewed by the
Department of Revenue.

Marc E. Shovers
Senior Legislative Attorney
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E−mail:  marc.shovers@legis.wisconsin.gov


